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Lettera REACH 2024 ENG  1/1 

Ref.Regulation CE 1907/2006 (REACH) and ss.mm.ii (CE 1354/2007, 987/2008, 1272/2008, 
134/2009, 552/2009) 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 

  referring to your request regarding our position in respect of the above mentioned 

European Rule, we kindly inform you that, according to the interpretation documents supplied by 

the European Chemical Agency that are available so far, together with the interpretation given by 

the most important Italian and European producer and trading associations, the product that we 

supply to you i.e. welded stainless steel tubes, can be considered as articles. 

We point out that according to REACH rules, all chemical substances contained within our articles 

are not intended to be released during normal and reasonably foreseeable conditions. 

Therefore, on the basis of Art.7 of each rule, that only requires the registration and notification of 

substances contained within articles in case of their release and subsequent potential harm to 

human health and the environment, we hereby inform you that Ilta Inox S.p.A. 

HAS NO OBLIGATION 

We anyhow inform you that we are presently verifying with all our suppliers if and how they will be 

complying with REACH rules. 

Or company does not produce or import chemical substances (raw or components) from outside of 

EEC countries. Nevertheless, as user, we are interested and mindful to receive information from our 

suppliers, with a view to updating our safety data (according to Addendum 2 REACH). 

 

Should you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Robecco d’Oglio, January 2024 Quality, Environment 
& Safety Manager 

Marco Assandri 
 

 


